
  
From: boudicca cerese 
Sent: Wednesday, 8 August 2007 3:29 PM 
 

To: Abetz, Eric (Senator); Adams, Judith (Senator); Allison, Lyn (Senator); Barnett, Guy 
(Senator); Bartlett, Andrew (Senator); Bernardi, Cory (Senator); Birmingham, Simon 
(Senator); Bishop, Mark (Senator); Boswell, Ron (Senator); Boyce, Sue (Senator); Brandis, 
George (Senator); Brown, Carol (Senator); Calvert, Paul (Senator); Campbell, George 
(Senator); Carr, Kim (Senator); Chapman, Grant (Senator); Colbeck, Richard (Senator); 
Conroy, Stephen (Senator); Coonan, Helen (Senator); Cormann, Mathias (Senator); Crossin, 
Patricia (Senator); Eggleston, Alan (Senator); Ellison, Christopher (Senator); Evans, Chris 
(Senator); Faulkner, John (Senator); Ferguson, Alan (Senator); Fielding, Steve (Senator); 
Fierravanti-Wells, Concetta (Senator); Fifield, Mitchell (Senator); Forshaw, Michael 
(Senator); Heffernan, Bill (Senator); Hogg, John (Senator); Humphries, Gary (Senator); 
Hurley, Annette (Senator); Hutchins, Steve (Senator); Johnston, David (Senator); Joyce, 
Barnaby (Senator); Kemp, Rod (Senator); Kirk, Linda (Senator); Lightfoot, Ross (Senator); 
Ludwig, Joe (Senator); Lundy, Kate (Senator); Macdonald, Ian (Senator); Macdonald, Sandy 
(Senator); McEwen, Anne (Senator); McGauran, Julian (Senator); McLucas, Jan (Senator); 
Marshall, Gavin (Senator); Mason, Brett (Senator); Milne, Christine (Senator); Minchin, Nick 
(Senator); Moore, Claire (Senator); Murray, Andrew (Senator); Nash, Fiona (Senator); Nettle, 
Kerry (Senator); O'Brien, Kerry (Senator); Parry, Stephen (Senator); Patterson, Kay 
(Senator); Payne, Marise (Senator); Polley, Helen (Senator); Ray, Robert (Senator); 
Ronaldson, Michael (Senator); Scullion, Nigel (Senator); Sherry, Nick (Senator); Siewert, 
Rachel (Senator); Stephens, Ursula (Senator); Sterle, Glenn (Senator); Stott Despoja, Natasha 
(Senator); Troeth, Judith (Senator); Trood, Russell (Senator); Watson, John (Senator); 
Webber, Ruth (Senator); Wong, Penelope (Senator); Wortley, Dana (Senator) 
 

Subject: NT intervention legislation 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 

I am writing to strongly urge you  not to support the passage of 
legislation currently before parliament regarding the intervention into 
the lives of Indigenous Australians in the Northern Territory. This 
legislation is racially discriminatory and is a denial of the rights of 
Indigenous people. It has been drafted without consultation with 
Indigenous people and is now being rushed through parliament without 
proper public comment and with no consultation with Indigenous leaders 
and organisations. Please do not support the legislation but instigate a 
measured consultative process to with Indigenous organisations to 
formulate a comprehensive short and long term plans to solve the 
problems of child abuse in Indigenous communities. 
 

Yours Sincerely, 
Boudicca Cerese 




